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SEACOAST REPERTORY THEATRE § EST j988

2 December 2014

Planning Board
Town of Durham

8 Newmarket Rd.
Durham, NH 03824

To the planning board chairman and members, et al,

Thank you for your support to date of the Seacoast Repertory Theatre’s efforts to subdivide and sell the
property known as the “Mill Pond Center.” By this letter | confirm The Rep’s intention to subdivide the
property into three (3) separate lots, two as sites for new construction, and one containing the existing
structures.

On behalf of the theatre | further confirm that it is our intention to market and sell all three lots
exclusively as single owner-occupied properties.

Again, thank you as well as the town manager and his staff for your continued assistance and
encouragement as we seek to find the best possible outcome for both the Seacoast Repertory Theatre
and the Town of Durham.

With kindest regards,

Alan E. Gold
President, Board of Trustees
Seacoast Repertory Theatre

cc: Helen Goransson
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